
   
 

DAILY BULLETIN - Friday 24th January 2020                    Duty Head- C Hembury 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS:  
 
   
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
  
                    
S1-6 Schools Swimming Championships:  Please can all swimmers who will be representing the 

school at the Scottish Schools meet on Saturday collect a swim cap from the PE Department. 
           Mr Segall 
 
S1-6 Top of the Pops:   Top of the Pops rehearsal today (Friday 24th) at 1:10pm in room 1.01. 

         TOTP Committee 
 
S1-6 Running Club:   We are re-launching the Running Club after a few cancellations, sorry to our 

regular runners but ‘stuff’ got in the way! We have a student volunteer this term who is an 
excellent runner and with the afternoons getting longer we will be able to get back to some 
nice long runs! 
So please come back and we promise to be better. Anyone who has not been before we’d be 
delighted to see you, meet at 15:40 in room 3.13 EVERY Tuesday.   

 
 
S1-6 Jazz Band:   Jazz band will restart after prelims Wed lunchtime room G01    Ms Clegg 
    
 
S1-4 Rugby Camps:   Boroughmuir Academy are running performance camps over the February 

holidays from Monday 10th to Wednesday 13th February.  The focus of the camps will be to 
help players understand performance behaviours and continue their tactical & technical skill 
development.  Please see the poster on the Active Schools noticeboard for more details and 
how to book.               Mr Segall 
        

 
S3-6 Volunteers:   We are looking for 5 volunteers from either S3 OR Senior Practical Cookery 

Students to set up and serve at Boroughmuir’s’ Burns Night celebrations on February the 6th. 
Please see Miss Mitchelmore for more information                          Ms Mitchelmore 

 
 

S2-3 Venice Trip Activity Week:   There is a meeting for S2-S3 pupils going on the Venice Trip 
during activity week – Morning break- Assembly hall -Monday the 27th of January.  

                       Ms Mitchelmore 
 
 
S2 Skills Development Scotland:   Following on from your session with Skills Development 

Scotland. The following classes will have their 1-2-1 with a Careers Adviser today; 2W2 
 Please note that your appointment maybe moved forward.  Ms Murphy 
             
 
S1-2  Netball:   Training will start back on the 28th Jan.                                     Ms Lockhart 
 
 
 
 
 



sS3  Activity Week - Residential Lake District We have one space available for this Mon-Fri 
residential trip to the Lake District- cost is   £500 - please come to the school office if interested 
or see Mr Hembury.  First come first served!  If you are already on another non-
residential activity, we will transfer any money already paid.                     Mr Hembury 

  
 
 
 


